
 
    

 

 

 
 
 
18/07/2025 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I trust this letter finds you safe and well. What an amazing year we have had at 
The Bridge School!  The pupils have certainly pushed themselves to be ‘the 
best they can be’. We have been delighted to offer educational visits to all our 
classes, including trips to Ash End Farm, Kingsbury Water Park and The Sea 
life Centre.  
 
We continue to provide our pupils with as many opportunities to enhance their 
independence, communication and life skills. Weekly swimming lessons, trips to 
the shops and Sutton Park have really developed all these skills. 
 
To find out what our pupils have been doing this half term, please visit our 
website https://bridge.fet.ac , where you will find our latest newsletter. 
Additionally, we have set all our children a summer challenge of completing 
activities from Bridge to the Future, it would be great if you could send photos of 
your child completing these via class dojo. 
 
Pupils return to school on Tuesday 2nd September 2025. May I take this 
opportunity to wishing you all a fabulous summer break and we look forward to 
seeing you all next academic year. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Andrew Seager  
The Bridge School 
Coppice View Rd  
B73 6UE 

https://bridge.fet.ac/

